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SPRING BREAK  
Just a reminder that Spring 
break starts tomorrow! We 
return to school on Monday, 
March 27th. We hope you have 
a wonderful Spring Break! 

 
 

FIREBIRD BASKETBALL 
The girls and boys grade 6/7 
basketball teams finished up 
their seasons last night with a 
great evening at the Cambie 
Basketball Tournament. Both 
teams had a great season and 
tournament, with the boys going 

undefeated during the season and at the tournament. 
Parmeet Kular also won the Hot Shots competition! A 
huge thank-you goes to Mr. Hirayama, Mr. Field, and 
Mr. Cheng for volunteering their time to coach the 
teams.  
 
PAC MEETINGS  
Our next PAC meeting is 
Wednesday, March 29th from 
6:00 – 7:00 p.m. Check out the 
school website 
(https://mitchell.sd38.bc.ca/parents/parent-advisory-
council/) and Mitchell PAC's Facebook page 
(https://www.facebook.com/MitchellElementaryPAC) 
for more details on PAC. 
 
 
TRACK AND FIELD  
When we return from Spring 
Break, students in grades 4 - 7 
will be training for this year’s 
Track Meet. Our goal is to 
have as many children as 
possible participating in the events. Our Zone Track 
Meet date is not yet known, but will likely be 
sometime in May. We are looking forward to another 
fantastic day at the track. 
  
PARKING LOT SAFETY 
Please help keep our students safe 
by using the drop off zone for 
picking up and dropping off 
students only. Please do not leave 
your car unattended in the drop 
off zone; if you need to come into 
the school, please park in a 
designated parking space. Also, 
please note that Richmond is a 
No Idle Zone and many of our students line up 
outside right beside our parking lot. Please 
remember to shut off your engine to help keep the 
air clean. Thanks for your cooperation! 

 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB 
Breakfast Club has expanded 
and is now operating on 
Mondays and Wednesdays! 
Students can arrive at the 
school at the north-east 

entrance to the building in our new wing anytime 
between 8:00 – 8:30 for breakfast, provided by 
volunteers from Fraserview Church and Mitchell 
Staff.  
 
 
RICHMOND EDUCATION ASSISTANT 
PROGRAM (REAP) 
Do you enjoy supporting children and youth with 
disabilities and diverse abilities? Are you 
compassionate? Are you a life-long learner? Are you a 
team player? Are you passionate about inclusive 
learning communities? 
Richmond Education Assistant Program (REAP) is 
rigorous, intense and rewarding. It is designed by the 
Richmond School District to prepare adults who have 
the passion to work with children and youth with 
disabilities and diverse abilities as an Education 
Assistant. 
Full Time REAP 2023 will start in July 2023 and end 
in November 2023. 
For more information please visit 
www.RichmondCE.ca or phone 604.668.6123 for 
more information. 
Registration closes April 7. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 Mar. 10 Last Day before Spring Break 
 Mar. 11-26 Spring Break 
 Mar. 27 School Re-Opens 
 Mar. 28 Saleema Noon Parent   
    Presentation 
 Mar. 29 PAC Meeting 
 Mar. 31 PAC Hot Lunch (Subway) 
 Apr. 3-4 Saleema Noon Student  
    Workshops 
 Apr. 5  Class Photo Day 
 Apr. 6  PAC Hot Lunch (Pizza Hut) 
 Apr. 7  Good Friday – School Closed 
 Apr. 10 Easter Monday – School Closed 
 Apr. 21 PAC Hot Lunch (Subway) 
 Apr. 26 PAC Meeting 
 Apr. 28 PAC Treat Day (Ice Cream) 
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